May 25, 2023

PROFESSIONAL STAFF TEACHING
POSITION

The Port Allegany School District is now receiving applications for the following full

time teaching position for the 2023-2024 school year:

e High School Music Teacher

Eligible candidates should possess appropriate Pennsylvania certification.
Compensation and other terms and conditions of employment will be in accordance

with the provisions of the professional agreement and district policy.

Interested applicants should submit a letter of interest, resume, Pennsylvania State
Teaching Application, proper certification, complete transcripts, letters of reference,
current background clearance, current child abuse clearance, and current FBI clearance,
to Mr. Gary Buchsen, Superintendent, Port Allegany SD, 20 Oak Street, Port Allegany,

PA 16743 or emailed to gbuchsen@pasdedu.org Applications will be accepted until the

position is filled. EOE
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